
From: IT Service Desk [mailto:fccprod@midatl.service-now.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 1:11 PM
To: jtrunzo@forevermediainc.com
Subject: FCC Help Case HD0000414074 Resolution
 
The information you requested from the FCC can be found below in the body of 
the email.
 
If you have any questions contact us at
 
(877) 480-3201.
 
Thank You!
 
Case Id: HD0000414074
 
Summary: Missing Authorization/Application
 
Description: The list of AM stations below receive the message "Authorization 
not yet created by MB." from the link to "View License Authorization" on the 
Online Public Inspection Files for each station. FRN 0003734209 EID 
CALLSIGN 38269 WFBG 54607 WHVR 71246 WKST 24942 WMGW 56364 
WNTI 15327 WNTJ 13710 WOHI 48923 WQWK 47089 WVAM 3038 WYLY
 
**Please do not reply back to this message. The e-
mail address is configured for outgoing e-mail 
only.**
 
 
Dear Mr. Trunzo:

Please be advised that there is an issue with these authorizations displaying in the 
Online Public Inspection Files. The FCC has opened a request to fix this problem, 
however, we cannot provide a time frame on how long this will take to be fixed. 
You can continue uploading your files while this is being worked on.

If you have any further questions, or need additional information, please submit a 
help request at https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/available-support-services  or call 
the FCC Licensing Support Center at (877) 480-3201.
 
Sincerely,
 
FCC Licensing Support Center
8:00 AM – 6:00 PM EST, M - F
Ref:MSG1188045

https://www.fcc.gov/wireless/available-support-services



